
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
December 2024 
 

Book Club – Years 2-6  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our love for reading, Miss Sutton will be delivering a Book Club after school that will share 
children’s love of reading by sharing their favourite books and discussing them.  
 
Book clubs can help children develop a strong reading culture, encourage them to read more, and provide 
a chance to share recommendations.  
 
This club will take place from 15.20 – 16.20 each Thursday starting Thursday 16th January and finish on 
Thursday 27th March. 
 
There are 14 spaces available and it will be on a first come first served basis. The cost will be £4.00 per 
session. The total for 10 sessions is £40.00. 
 
Please visit your Arbor Parent App to book a place.   
Thank you  
 

Miss Sutton  
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